
Welcome Back to School Ice Cream Social 

Presented by: The Home and School Association 

When:  August 30th from 2-4 p.m. 

(Teachers available from 2-3p.m.) 

Where:  Holy Family School Playground 

 

Summer may be coming to an end, but we have a great 

year ahead of us at Holy Family School! 

Meet your teachers, drop off your school supplies, and 

then join us for some ice cream across the street in 

the playground area. 

 

We look forward to seeing old friends and meeting new! 

 

 


